
 

 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

PLANNING BOARD 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 

                SITE WALK 

               SATURDAY, JUNE 21, 2014 @ 9:30 AM 

222 OLD BAY ROAD 

MAP 253 LOT 3 

        HARDY 2 LOT SUBDIVISION  

                  
You are hereby notified a site walk will be held by the New Durham Planning Board 

on Saturday June 21, 2014 at 9:30 am. 

 The site walk is regarding an application submitted by Paul Zuzgo, LLS on behalf of  

Lorna F. Hardy for a two lot subdivision. The property in question is located at 222 Old 

Bay Road (Map 253 Lot 3) in New Durham, New Hampshire. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted 06/9/2014 

Amy Smith 

 

 

 

 

      

 

Town Hall PO Box 207  .  4 Main Street New Durham, NH 03855-0207  .  603-859-7171 


